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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are delighted to inform you all that, following the short Ofsted inspection visit to the school on 18th 
December 2018, we are now able to share the report and inspection outcome.  
 
The Ofsted report from our inspection is now available on our school website and will be published on 
the Ofsted site on 23rd January. We are sending a paper copy for your enjoyment.  
 
We are delighted to confirm that the school has been graded ‘Good’. 
 
We are very pleased that the hard work undertaken by all in the school community has been recognised, 
including the systems and curriculum in place, the reflective and driven nature of staff/governors, the 
commitment of the pupils, and the rate at which the school makes progress beyond that seen nationally.  
 
The report itself highlights the high quality and glowingly good provision we offer at Whitnash Primary, 
as well as the next steps needed to take the school forward. What is very satisfying is that the key next 
steps are already detailed in our own School Improvement Plan for 2018-19, and it is acknowledged 
that significant progress has already been made against these priorities.  
 
We are particularly pleased that Ofsted recognised the journey of improvements made at the school 
over the last three years and I would like to thank the parents who have supported the school during 
this time. 
 
We are particularly pleased that this report highlights the features that make Whitnash Primary 
particularly special.  It acknowledges our school, as one that is not only absolutely committed to 
ensuring all children receive the help to make the most of their abilities and opportunities and achieve 
well, but one that does this by ensuring that everyone is treated fairly and with respect. The report also 
shines a light on the high quality provision and attention that is given to all aspects of the curriculum, as 
well as our childrens’ hard work, excellent behaviour and engagement with learning.  
 
We do hope that parents and carers take the time to read the inspection report in full.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the whole team of staff and governors who have displayed 
a fantastic level of hard work, dedication and commitment to our school. Whitnash Primary has had a 
long journey to this success, and it is great that this sustained hard work and commitment is now publicly 
recognised.  This is something we should all be proud of! 
 
We look forward to continuing to build on this very positive report to ensure we continue to provide the 
very best possible education and care for our children. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Mrs Donna Ellison 
Headteacher 


